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On Jan 7, 2016, at 9:48 AM, Tony Mendola <abmendola@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Dan,

Wanted to share with you a couple of experiences I recently have had concerning the intersection
of North Park and West Grove.

As you know is a two stop for Grove with Park having the right of way.

In early December a motorist going west on Grove stopped at his sign, but thinking I had a stop
also proceeded into the intersection, where | proceeded to broadside him. Fortunately I was not
going fast and there were injuries, but 6K worth of damage to my car.

On Monday of this week, again I am going north on Park, and a US Mail truck of all things, was
stopped at the sign on Grove, and then proceeded to go, [ barely was able to stop before a
collision would have occurred. This for sure would have resulted in injury to the mail person, as
] would have hit him on the open drivers side of the vehicle.

Despite a sign saying " cross traffic does not stop " there seems to be many close cails here.
Don't know if you can check police records for accidents at the intersection or not.

It would be great if this could become a four way stop, or at least have those solar flashing red
lights installed on Grove.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.
Anthony Mendola

120 W Greenfield Ave
630-670-3190



